Atwood Elementary September 1, 1967

Dear Parent.

Atwood Elementary School has grown three classrooms in size since school ended in June.

We have made use of our music room to accommodate one classroom. This left us with two rooms short. Our Board of Education has reopened Green Elementary for elementary classroom space. Green Elementary will now house overflow sixth grade classrooms from Atwood, Chesterfield, and South River Schools.

Atwood Elementary has in the past not been able to house all of its students and previously has placed its sixth grade students in other buildings.

Your child will be attending sixth grade at Green Elementary along with other classmates from Atwood. All of these students will arrive at Atwood as they have in the past. They will then be bussed to Green from Atwood. They will return to Atwood before the close of school and go home on the same bus or walk home with other children attending school in the Atwood building.

All children attending Green from Atwood will receive a library period and a physical education period in the Atwood building sometime during the class week. Hot lunch will be served at Green.

Green School will be operated out of the Atwood building with myself acting as building principal. When your student is absent in the morning, you may call the secretary at Green at 463-4417 between 8:00 a.m. and 9:00 a.m. I may be reached at 463-6531.

On September 6, your child will come to Atwood and then leave with the total group by bus to Green. They will return to Atwood prior to dismissal.

Your understanding and cooperation is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

James Hollingsworth

Principal